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From:
Anchor Packaging



2211 N. 12th Ave.



Paragould, AR 72450



(870) 236-2262 Fax: (870) 236-4143

Subject:
CONEG Compliance: Containers and Film Products
Date:

January 11, 2019
This letter is in response to your request that Anchor Packaging provide you with information regarding compliance of Anchor Packaging’s containers and film products to CONEG (Coalition of Northeast Governors) legislation.  None of the toxic elements, Cadmium, Hexavalent Chromium, Lead, or Mercury are used as raw materials or deliberately added in the manufacturing process of Anchor Packaging’s containers and film products.  With this in mind, we feel our products are free from the above mentioned toxic elements.  Any incidental amount would be expected to be less than 100 parts per million (ppm).

This specification compliance is for the finished product, provided it is unmodified and used in accordance with recommended applications by the consumer.  Anchor Packaging is a processor of plastic containers and film products and induces no changes that would affect compliance with CONEG regulations.  Anchor relies on good faith with its suppliers and guarantees compliance of the products as described above up to the time the products are shipped.  Thereafter, it is the responsibility of the customer to assure that all applicable conditions and specifications outlined under the above-mentioned regulatory categories are maintained.

If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sherry Dowless

Sherry Dowless

Product Safety Supervisor

Anchor Packaging, Inc.

870-212-2038
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